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NOTICE 

POST-GRADUATE ADMISSIONS 2021-22 

 

It has come to our notice that despite opening the portal several times for the candidates to update their 

marks, some candidates failed to update their undergraduate marks/convert CGPA into percentage, which 

was a mandatory requirement for creating merit list. 

All such candidates are hereby informed that the PG admission portal has been opened once again from 

9:00pm November 18, 2021 to 11:59pm November 21, 2021 to update their marks/convert CGPA into 

percentage.  

Students of University of Delhi who wish to be considered for Merit-based admissions must convert their 

Cumulative Grade Point Average (CGPA) to Percentage using the following formula:  

𝐹𝑖𝑛𝑎𝑙 % 𝑜𝑓 𝑀𝑎𝑟𝑘𝑠 = 𝐶𝑃𝐺𝐴 𝑖𝑛 𝑎𝑙𝑙 6 𝑠𝑒𝑚𝑒𝑠𝑡𝑒𝑟𝑠 𝑋 9. 5 

The candidates who will update their marks now will be accommodated in subsequent list/s as per their 

merit and availability of seats.  

This is the last opportunity to update the marks. No grievance related to inability to update/incorrect 

entry of marks will be entertained hence after.  

You are advised to regularly check the admission website of the University (https://admission.uod.ac.in) 

for latest updates and notifications. 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                  Sd/- 

Dean (Admissions) 

 


